
Part Two 

 

The Board directs the Superintendent to take such action as may be necessary to communicate to 

administrators, teachers, and staff the district’s policy regarding withholding physical education 

or recess as a form of discipline or punishment.   

 

Further, the Board directs the Superintendent to take such action as may be necessary to ensure 

that teachers are provided with the education, support, and resources they need to use appropriate 

methods of discipline or punishment related to physical education and recess.   

 

Finally, the Board requests an update from the Superintendent on carrying out the requirements 

of this motion during a regularly scheduled Board meeting not later than the date on which the 

start of the 2025-2026 school year is scheduled to begin.    
 


